
 

 

 Dept. of Public 
Works 

 
To: Residents of Idlewood Dr. 

From: Village of Brockport Department of Public Works 

Date: June 20th, 2018 

   

The DPW will soon begin a rehab of your street. We will be first 
removing the concrete gutters along the edges and placing 
asphalt binder in their place. We will then begin installing a new 
Watermain. Once that main has been installed and Health 
Department tested we can switch over all the houses to that new 
main. We will abandon the old watermain in place. We are then 
planning on milling the street. After that process we will install 
new concrete curbs, pave the street and re-adjust driveway 
approaches. During this process we will try to be 
accommodating as much as possible to the homeowners that 
have to get in and out of their driveways.  

If you have any questions or concerns please call the DPW 
office at 637-1060, Monday – Friday 7:00am - 3:30pm. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Harry Donahue 

Supt. of Public Works  


